Republic of the Philippines
Office of the Pregident

Philippine Sports Commission BAGONG PILIPINAS

29 November 2023

NOTICE OF RESUMPTION OF THE OPENING OF BIDS

The Philippine Sports Commission, through its Bids and Awards Committee, wishes to inform
all bidders participating in the project:

Project ABC
1. | Supply and Delivery of Sports Equipment and Supplies for 2023 | P30,773,620.00
Property Stocking and Donation

That the resumption of the Opening of Bids-Financial Envelope for the above-project is
scheduled on 01 December 2023 (Friday) at 11:00 a.m. at the Conference Room, located
at the PSC Administration Building, RMSC, P. Ocampo Sr., St., Malate, Manila.

The Financial Envelope will be opened in the presence of the bidders or the bidders’
representatives who choose to attend the activity with written authorization letter from their
principals. Such a representative shall be required to present a valid company ID from the
company he/she is representing.

Issued this 29™ day of November 2023 at the City of Manila.

DIR. PAULO FRANCISCO C. TATAD
Executive Diredjor / BAC Chairperson

RIZAL MEMORIAL SPORTS COMPLEX, Pablo Ocampo Sr. St., Malate, Metro Manila, Philippines 1004
Telephone: 8525-0808 / 8524-4408 / 8524-4336 / 8523-6055 / 8525-2075 / 8521-2364 / 8523-9831 / 8400-1864



